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The Western Health Foundation was established in 2011, and is,

“�Dedicated to raising funds to assist Western 
Health and the people of Melbourne’s west”.

The activities of the Foundation are directed towards 
the following objectives:

	 •	�To raise funds for the purchase of equipment and certain 
facilities at Western Health

	 •	�To fund medical research undertaken by Western Health
	 •	�To provide scholarships for the staff at Western Health

Funds raised by the Western Health Foundation are not used 
to fund general hospital operating expenses.

By making a bequest in your will to The Western Health 
Foundation you will be greatly helping us to support much of the 
great work that Western Health does in looking after the health 
and wellbeing of the people of Melbourne’s west.

The first Matron of Western Hospital was Mavis Mitchell. To 
recognise her wonderful contribution to Western Hospital a 
scholarship was established in 1990 by Western Hospital and 
the Western Hospital Graduate Nurses ’Association to provide 
financial assistance for continuing education for nurses and 
midwives at Western Health, or for the benefit of the community 
that is cared for by Western Health.

To further honour this remarkable employee, the Foundation 
has named our bequest program, The Mavis Mitchell Society.

By making a notified bequest to the Western Health Foundation 
we invite you to join the Mavis Mitchell Society and follow in the 
footsteps of this inspiring individual.

Your membership of the Mavis Mitchell Society will give us the 
opportunity to thank you during your lifetime for your generous 
support and to involve you in the activities and developments 
at Western Health.

For further information please contact:
Western Health Foundation 
Sunshine Hospital, 176 Furlong Road, St Albans VIC 3021 
Locked Bag 1200 Sunshine VIC 3020
Tel. 1300 079 599   Email. foundation@wh.org.au

www.whfoundation.org.au

ABN 37 867 721 909


